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We want the city to plan, but with the community at the table. The city says that this 

exact UGB plan is required by the state, but that is false. North Plains is required to 

do a 20-year planning process - it is not required to enact this exacpt plan that their 

consultants and monied interests have designed. Many of us do not feel that North 

Plains' expansion by 2.2 times - the biggest UGB expansion by percentage in 

Oregon's history - is necessary, and we want more say about what industries we 

invite in, how we build housing that's within working families' means, how we 

revitalize our city center which doesn't even have a grocery store, and how we make 

sure that agriculture around our city can continue to thrive. 


